               The Evers & Co. November 2014 Real Estate Report
As the temperature cools off each year and we move into winter, so does the real estate market. Numbers for November were flat or down, year-over-year, except in the close-in markets. The District of Columbia and Arlington showed the only increase in dollar volume of sales, with the District at a 6.8% rise over November of last year and Arlington at a surprising 18% rise.  Meanwhile, while most areas showed a 40% increase in “days on the market”- that is, the amount it time before a new listing goes under contract, the District actually had a 2.5% decrease in the time it takes for properties to sell. In short, the urban “walkable” neighborhoods continue to lead the hit parade in sales, as they have for most of this year.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

